AH Committee

From: kitch richie <kitchrichie2@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 9:48 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable housing project (chapter 201H, Hawaii revised statues)(Independent Development of

Manila Farms;Lahaina)AH-1(3)Sub(3)

Aloha my name is Kitch Richie. | moved to Maui in 1988, 31 years ago. | had my son in 2004 and my daughter in 2007.
My husband works hard 6 days a week from 7am -4pm to pay for our rent and cost of living. We would love for Makila
Farms development to happen. We would love to have to chance to own a home and stop renting. Our children love the
West side like we do. They love their school, canoe paddling at canoe beach and being a part of the community.
Please pass the development of Makila Farms. Mahalo from my whole family

Sincerely Kitch Richie



